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MANCHESTER CITY F.C. SUPPORTERS CLUB 1949

NORTHENDEN BRANCH

Minutes of the Branch Meeting held on 3rd September 2018 at 8pm

Members present: 

25

Apologies:




Comments/matters arising 

from last AGM:


None – the minutes were agreed as a true record

Minutes taken by:

AG

1.   Chairman & Treasurer’s Report

1.1 As of 20th August we have £8.5k in the bank account.

1.2 We have been in touch with Bullocks about the home bus issue. Because it’s a private hire we have to have seatbelts on the bus. They advised they are getting two new ones which are slightly bigger and we should have one of them for our use for next season.

2.   Secretary’s Report

2.1
A reminder that we have the three Trophies visiting the branch on Sunday 9th September between 1pm – 4pm. We have some guests including Alex Williams, Man City Gifts and a speaker about the Gillingham Play Off Final, so please come along and make an afternoon of it and have your photos taken with the Trophies. We plan to charge £1 per adult entrance fee towards charity. It was suggested that some of the charity costs go to City In The Community and present Alex Williams with a cheque on the day.

2.2
The Spurs away game is now on Monday 29th October and will be on TV. There might be knock on effects if we beat Oxford in the League Cup resulting with a few games being put back a day.

3.   Ticket Secretary’s Report

3.1
We were disappointed with the ticket allocation for Cardiff – only got four and thought it would have been a bit more.

3.2
Taking names for away games to Hoffenheim (CL), Lyon (CL), Spurs (EPL) & Oxford (Cup).

4.   Membership Secretary

4.1
We have 105 members so far, which is slightly down on last year. Membership cards will be available for collection at the next meeting.

Meeting ended at 8.50pm. 

Next meeting will be 01/10/2018.
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